
Calling all Birders and anyone else interested 
 

On behalf of Dick and in his absence (he is away overseas with Catherine driving his 
vehicle from Brighton to London), I am organising the next Bird Walk at Random 
Harvest, taking place on 18th November 2017.  I have made a provisional booking of 
10 people as these walks fill up quickly.   At a cost of R145 these walks are most 
splendid and informative, followed by a sumptuous breakfast.  See details below. 
 
Please let me know soonest if you would like to join us.  
 
As Dick says 
“Chirps and Tweets”’ 
Heather  
 
Heather Mutch 
Unit #80 
Unit phone: 180 
Telephone: 011-4677488 
Cell: 0837897311 
 

 

Bird Walk - Random Harvest Nursery 

 

We are excited that Andre Marx will 
be taking another bird walk in 
November. I photographed this 
African Pipit in the grassland. Luckily I 
could send the picture to Andre for 
identification. 

Going on a walk with Andre you will 
definitely not be bamboozled with 
identifying those pesky LBJ’s that all 
look almost the same. 

Date: 18th November, 2017, 
Time:7h00 
Cost: including Buffet breakfast and 
welcome tea and biscuits. R145.00 

 

 


